Christina L. Webb

From: Elaine Helsdon

Sent: 02 November 2015 14:20
To: Christina L. Webb
Subject: Appeal Decision

Hello Christina,
Have listed below an appeal decision:-

06/14/0488/F — Detached house and proposed vehicular and pedestrian access to existing dwelling (No 61) at 61
Avondale Road (Land at), Gorleston — appeal dismissed.

Original application refused at Committee.

Best Regards
Elaine

Elaine Helsdon
Technical Assistant
Great Yarmouth Borough Council

Telephone: 01493 846169
E-Mail: elh@great-yarmouth.gov.uk

Website: www.great-yarmouth.gov.uk
Correspondence Address: Town Hall, Hall Plain, Great Yarmouth, Norfolk NR30 2QF




